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28/07/2022  11:52:152022/2838/P OBJ B. Bennett Dear Obote Hope

I am writing to object to the installation of these two sheds. The sheds use up rare open garden space in the 

rear of this conservation area building. The construction of these covers over potential green areas and blocks 

light to surrounding gardens, is a loss to the environment for birds, wildlife and for future use by local residents 

and encourages water run off and flooding. There is already a major problem in this area with 

overdevelopment and intensive building over in gardens.

Page 23 of 25


